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December 16, 2010

To the Honourable
The Legislative Assembly of
The Province of New Brunswick

Mr. Speaker:

Your Standing Committee on Private Bills begs leave to submit this, their First Report.

Pursuant to Standing Rule 99, the Clerk convened a meeting of the Standing Committee on Private
Bills on Thursday, December 16, 2010, in the Legislative Council Chamber and presided over the
election of a Chair and Vice-Chair.

On motion of Mr. Urquhart, seconded by Mr. Riordon, Mr. Killen was elected Chair of the
Committee.

On motion of Mr. Riordon, seconded by Mr. Urquhart, Mr. Soucy was elected Vice-Chair.

And your Committee begs leave to make a further report.

Mr. Killen 
Chair


